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SATs Week 

The children will be enjoying a well-earned treat today (Friday): film and some 

nibbles too! They have approached the tests very calmly and I truly believe they 

have all given the tests their ‘best shot’. They have enjoyed some time together on 

the field after the tests to relax and play games. They have continued with their 

stories and have been working on individual Viking projects. 

Transition  

Consultations have now begun between myself and year 7 teachers working on 

plans for a smooth transition to secondary school. Next week we have visits from the 

teachers to meet the children and to chat to 

me about each individual pupil. Dates have 

been confirmed for KLB transition day 

(Monday 1st July) and parent and child 

transition information evening (12th  June), 

invites will be sent to you from KLB. I will 

also be asking the children for suggestions 

of who they feel would be a good friend for 

them to have in their tutor groups. 

 

SRE Education: 

Year 6 will be learning about the changes to our bodies as we move on to adulthood and in 

particular how babies are made. As well as learning in class, children will be watching two 

short videos (How Babies Are Made and How Babies Are Born) on Wednesday 22nd May. 

All children will have the opportunity to watch the videos which will be shown as part of our 

learning this term. 

Prior to the children’s viewing, I invite any parents/carers to view the videos on Monday 

20th May 2018 at 9:15am. If you are interested in watching the videos, but are unable to 

attend the viewing, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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